
Poppy Reporting  
2023-2024 

District Reporting End of Year 

District__________________________  

Chairman________________________   Chairman Contact_________________ 

Year-End Reports:  
Districts to Department is due April 15th, 2024  
Annual reports reflect the program work of the District. Each District Poppy Chairman is required to 
submit a narrative report to the Department Poppy Chairman. Please use the following questions 
to help that narrative:  
1. How did your District units promote the Poppy Program?
2. Did your Poppy Ambassadors (District chairmen) create and wear a Poppy Sash?
3. What events did your ambassadors attend?
4. How did your District units’ members increase poppy revenue?
5. Did units in your District participate in the Little Miss Poppy contest?
6. How did District Units promote the Poppy Poster Contest?
7. What are the numbers of poppies or poppy items distributed in the District?
8. What were the total dollars raised in your district from Poppies?

Please mail 2 copies of your District Narrative to: 

Georgia Mackenzie
Department Poppy Chairman 
8823 E. Millpoint Rd
Riverview, FL 33578  




	District: 
	Chairman: 
	Chairman Contact: 


